ATTACHMENT 9
Page 1 of 5

June 24, 2019
To Whom It May Concern:

Re: Architectural Changes for
Jocelyn & Owen

| own the house immediately to the North of Jocelyn and Owen’s home and would therefore be
one of the two homeowners most affected by any architectural changes they make to their
house and particularly their roof. Their neighbors on the opposite side of them would be the
other one most affected by any changes.

| have no objection whatsoever to their architectural plans as they would not interfere with my
property in any way.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me by email or at_

Sincerely, Lavon Bobo
1377 Sydney Dr.
Sunnyvale, CA 94087
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Genevieve and Hal Sundquist
1386 Sydney Drive
Sunnyvale, CA 94087

June 28, 2019

Sunnyvale Planning Commission

c/o SHILA BEHZADIARIA, AICP
Associate Planner

Community Development Department
456 W Olive Ave

Sunnyvale, CA 94086

Dear Sunnyvale Planning Commission,

We are Hal and Genevieve Sundquist. We live next door to Owen Emry and Jocelyn Su. They
recently have informed us of their architectural plans and showed us diagrams of what is to come.
We would like to express our support for our neighbors’ plans. As the original owners of our

Bahl Patio house, their plans continue to convey the Bahl Patio home design. They specifically chose
Klopf architecture that specializes in midcentury design to help them with this project for this reason.

Their design does not affect privacy to our home. We know they will continue to keep privacy for all
neighbors with the placement of their windows and vegetation in the backyard and we support their
architectural endeavor.

With our support and hopefully your support of this project, it may allow the neighbors to see how a
Bahl patio home might be modernized, be environmentally sensitive, and still respect the feel of the
neighborhood. Please consider allowing them the opportunity to renovate as we were allowed to
extend our space as well.

Sincerely,
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Hal and Genevieve Sundquisf
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Carlos and Victoria Lopez
1386 Selo Drive
Sunnyvale, CA 94087

June 27, 2019

Sunnyvale Planning Commission

c/o SHILA BEHZADIARIA, AICP
Associate Planner

Community Development Department
456 W Olive Ave

Sunnyvale, CA 94086

Dear Sunnyvale Planning Commission:
We are neighbors of Owen Emry and Jocelyn Su. We live behind their home at 1386 Selo Drive.
We are happy to offer our support of their property remodeling. We have viewed their plans and

advocate the approval of their plans.

They have been residents in the neighborhood for many years and should have the opportunity
to remodel their home as we have in the past.

Sincerely,

Carlos and Vicky opez
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Evelyn and Jonathan Marley
1380 Selo Drive

Sunnﬁalel CA 94087

June 27, 2019

Sunnyvale Planning Commission

c/o SHILA BEHZADIARIA, AICP
Associate Planner

Community Development Department
456 W Olive Ave

Sunnyvale, CA 94086

Dear Sunnyvale Planning Commission:

We are one of the homes that is behind Owen Emry and Jocelyn Su. We have been neighbors
for over 8 years and share a fence with the family. They have informed us of their possible
remodel and have shared the plans with us. We are in full support of their remodel and do not
think that it will affect the privacy of our space. As parents and residents of Sunnyvale ourselves,
we would like to see a cleaner and sustainable city for our neighbors and future residents of
Sunnyvale. By modernizing their home, I believe they will achieve more than Jjust for themselves
but also for us as a city. Since Sunnyvale is leading the way in green building and ways to help
the environment with sustainability, this seems like a positive rebuild for our community. We
hope that they are allowed the ability to build a space and a home for themselves in the
neighborhood that they have been living in for so long.

Sincerely,
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Evelyn Marley
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Jonathan Marley
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Shila Behzadiaria

From: Henry Yee

Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 10:29 PM
To: Shila Behzadiaria

Cc:

Subject: 1381 Sydney Drive

ATTN: Email is from an external source; Stop, Look, and Think before opening attachments or links.
Dear Sunnyvale Planning Commission,

We, Henry and Kim Yee, are neighbors of Owen Emry and Jocelyn Su and live at the corner at 1398 Sydney
Dr. Being a resident at this location for over 30 years, we are full supporters of their plans for improvements.
The remodel will provide greater benefits to the community as a whole. We do not see any negative impact of
this remodel.

Please express your approval of their remodel request as we would love to see their dream come true for their

beautiful family.

Sincerely,
Henry and Kim Yee





